
 
 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

This letter is from Liv Well Adult Family Homes and we are writing on behalf of New Plan New 

Life Services, LLC CBRF Certification Program. Over the past few years we have been working 

with New Plan New Life Services, LLC CBRF Certification Program for our employee’s 

training. The company is very flexible with their time and are convenient by coming to our 

facility to provide training.  The company has provided excellent services and due to this we will 

continue putting our employees through training.  

 

 

In kind regards,  

 

Dionne Harrison (Owner/Operator)  

Liv Well Adult Family Homes, LLC  

4315 N 17th St Milwaukee, WI 53209  

8543 W Lawrence Ave Milwaukee, WI 53225  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Date: 01/20/2020 

 

 


